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PREFACE 

 

 The second International Conference on rural development was held on Juni 13-14, 2022 via 

Zoom Webinar And Universitas Muhammadiyah Jember (Blended). ICRD 2022 aims to bring 

together leading academic and industry researchers, scientists, engineers and practitioners to 

exchange research and service ideas, methods, results and share the latest experiences, on all 

theoretical, experimental and applied aspects of the Social and Exact field. ICRD 2022 will provide 

a unique interdisciplinary and multidisciplinary forum for researchers, practitioners, and educators to 

present and discuss innovations, trends, practical challenges faced, and smart solutions adopted in the 

social and exact fields of rural development. 

At this conference, there were research and service papers carried out by several researchers 

from various institutions and universities, which were presented in parallel oral sessions. In addition, 

the committee also presented four keynote speakers, namely Dr. H. Sandiaga S U, B.B.A., M.B.A 

(Minister of Tourism and Creative Economy, Indonesia), Drs. K. H. Salwa Arifin (Regent Of 

Bondowoso, Indonesia), Dr. Sema G. Dilna (Cotabato State University, Philippines), Prof. Dr. 

Kittisak Jermsittiparsert, (Henan University of Economics and Law, China), Dr. Yin Soriya is a 

(University of Phnom Penh, Cambodia), Modou Jonga (Erstwhile Director of Administration of 

Brikama Area Council, The Gambia), Wahyu Nurkholis Syahputra (Renewable Energy and Energy 

Conservation Laboratory Department of Mechanical Engineering Chiang Mai University, Thailand), 

Dr. Bagus Setya R, M.Kom (Head of LPPM Muhammadiyah University Jember, Indonesia), Dr. 

Suwignyo W, M.M (Director of STIE Mandala Jember, Indonesia), and Dr. Ir. Sulistyawati M.P 

(Rector Pasuruan Merdeka University, Indonesia).  

We would like to thank everyone involved for the success of the conference, especially to the 

organization's staff, program committee members and reviewers. They work very hard to review all 

papers and provide valuable suggestions for authors to improve their research. In addition, we would 

also like to thank the external reviewers who provided extra assistance with the review process, and 

the authors who contributed their research to this conference. 

Theconference,  the  first  of  its  kind,  provided  a  forum  for  researchers  and  scientists  to 

communicate their latest developments and present their original results in the social and exact fields 

of village development. We hope that the experience of the 2022 participants is fruitful and can be 

remembered for a long time. 

We hope to see you all again at the next conference.ICRD 2023 


